
From: Soura, Christian
To: Veldran, Katherine <KatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov>

Date: 2/20/2013 12:49:52 AM
Subject: Additional Items on the Department of Administration

Attachments: (2013-02-19) Procurement One-Pager (v01).pdf
(2013-02-19) Procurement in Other States (v01).pdf

                These are the last two items for the group tonight.  First, there’s a one-pager that lays out some arguments 
for putting procurement in the Department of Administration…and also knocks down some of the phony counter-
arguments.
 
                The second document speaks specifically to the NASPO figures that MMO referenced during the Finance 
Subcommittee meeting a couple of weeks ago.  We’ve had questions from a few folks about their numbers and a 
perceived conflict with what we’ve been telling folks about NASCA’s numbers.  In this second attachment, I explain 
that there actually isn’t any tension between the NASCA and NASPO reports…and then why the NASCA numbers are 
the ones that matter.
 
                Thanks.
 
CLS
 
 
Christian L. Soura
Deputy Chief of Staff
 
(803) 543-0792
ChristianSoura@gov.sc.gov
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